
 

Dear Caucus Attendee: 

Let me be one of the first to welcome you to Caucus night. Tonight, you are taking the first step toward 

changing the deep blue political landscape we have had to endure for too long. Thank you for being 

willing to engage, activate and help us overcome this travesty and the continual defilement of our 

Constitution. 

To participate in endorsing your party’s 2022 State and Federal candidates, and your local House and 

Senate district candidates, you must attend and/or sign on as a delegate to your Precinct Caucus. It is 

often said, “Political actions and candidates are shaped directly by the people that show up and 

participate.” As a former elected official and as a candidate, I can confirm this as being 100% true. 

Everything from policy, to spending, legislation is reflected in the personal political activity of people like 

you. 

You and I share common values, but we also share total disgust at the obscene and blatant disregard for 

the Rule of Law by our current Attorney General, Keith Ellison.  His call for and support of the, “Defund 

the Police,” movement is a total abomination. He has become a mouthpiece and an advocate for 

lawlessness and anarchy. He has endangered our way of life and our personal safety.  Tonight, we put 

Keith Ellison on notice that the days are numbered for his leadership and his “mobocracy”!  I have the 

history of winning in “purple” suburban districts. I have the history of reasonable compromise without 

abandoning Republican principals. I have won dozens of awards for my advocacy for consumer and 

business organizations.  I have the right temperament, skills and resolve for this job.  Make no mistake, 

this is a battle for the heart and soul of Minnesota.  No one can do it alone. Join my team and let us give 

Minnesota “Mobocracy” the boot for the last time.  Learn more about me at my website 

dennissmith.org. 

Thank you for sharing your time, your talent, and your treasure.  We will be a better party, a stronger 

party, a WINNING party for it. 

Have a productive caucus.  

Best Wishes 

Dennis Smith 

www.DennisSmith.org 

612-889-3971| Dennis@DennisSmith.org 
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